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PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED COMPREHENSIVE PLAN AMENDMENT #24-02 

TOWN OF GLOCESTER 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing before the Planning Board of the Town of 
Glocester at which the proposed Amendment #24-02 of the Glocester Comprehensive 
Plan and an amendment to Chapter I. General Provisions, Article III Comprehensive 
Community Plan, of the Glocester Code of Ordinances will be considered. The public 
hearing shall be held on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at Town Council 
Chambers of the Glocester Town Hall, 1145 Putnam Pike, Chepachet, RI. 
 
The Town is proposing amendments to the existing Comprehensive Plan which was 
adopted on April 19, 2019. This amendment will add additional text to the Land Use 
Element of the Comprehensive Plan and the add a map depicting designated growth 
centers.  This plan is being amended in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 45-
22.2 of the General Laws of the State of Rhode Island. 
 
The proposed text to be considered is available for public review at the Glocester 
Planning Department, Glocester Town Hall, 1145 Putnam Pike, Chepachet, RI during 
the hours of 8:00 am – 4:30 pm. and can also be found on the Glocester website at 
www.glocesterri.gov.  
 
The proposed Comprehensive Plan language may be altered or amended prior to the 
close of the public hearing without further advertising as a result of further study or 
because of the views expressed at the public hearing.  Any such alteration or 
amendment must be presented for comment in the course of said public hearing. 
 
If communication assistance or any other accommodation to ensure equal participation 
is needed, please contact the Glocester Town Clerk’s office at 401-568-6206 at least 
forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting.    
              

 
Legal Advertisement – Observer – weeks of 10/24/24, 10/31/24, 11/7/24 

 


